
Dear Parent,    

Kankakee School District 111 is happy to announce online registration for the 

2024-2025 school year by using the Skyward Family Access portal.  Online 

registration will be available beginning on Monday, May 6.  If you do not 

complete the online registration through the Skyward Family Access portal, your 

student will not be guaranteed busing for the start of the school year. 

Skyward Family Access is a password-protected site that provides parents access 

to course, grade, homework, attendance, and classroom information.  As a 

security measure, we want to make sure that you keep your information up-to-

date including your user-name and password and a valid email address. 

If you have used Skyward Family access in the past, you can log into your account 

with your user name and password.   If you have never logged into Skyward 

Family Access, you can go to any building in our district to get login assistance.   

We have recently performed a security update to Skyward Family Access.  When you 
log into Skyward, you will be prompted to enter a new password.  Here are the 
guidelines for passwords: 

 
1. Your password must be 8 Characters or longer. 
2. Your password must contain at least one Upper-Case Letter. 
3. Your password could contain numbers and special characters, 

i.e.:  !@#$%& 
 
 

If you do not register by July 26 busing information will not be provided for you 

student until after the first day of school. 

You can access Skyward Family access clicking on the link on our 

webpage:  www.ksd111.org .  Log into your Skyward account and begin the 

registration process.  

If you need assistance logging into Skyward or with online registration, you can 

contact your students building. 

Kankakee School District 111  

http://www.ksd111.org/

